
and the Ukraine were of the
opinion that discussion of the
substance of the Spanish ques-
tion vas necessary before such
a decision could be taken. lite
Canadian delegate said that
unlees the situation vas held
ta endanger world peace - and
there hod been no indication
of any change in this direc-
tion - it did not require the
attention of the Council. A
vote an the inclusion of the
resolution on the agenda vas
supported by the U.S.S.R. and
the Ukraine and voted against
by Argentina; the remaining
eight members abstained. It
therefore tailed ta pass and
the matter vas dropped.

OTRER SECURITY
COUNCIL MATTERS

In tva regions - Kashmir
and Indonesia - actual varfare
has been halted or avoided by
Security Council action. Bath
situations are, hovever, stili
troublesome. To deal vith
troubles in Kashmir and other
issues betvten India and Pak-
istan, the Security Council
set up a tive-member Kashmir
Commission. While agreement
could be reached with neither
India nor Pakistan about how
several contentious issues
vert te be settled, bath coun-
tries agreed te confer vith
the Commission on its arrivai.
Oni June 3 the Council passed a
resolution directing the Com-
mission to go as soon as pos-
sible (the Commission subse-
quently planneci te leave Gene-
va July 5 te arrive in Karachi
1tl 71 r-n t-ip erpsae gnÇ rl

1947. During June the Council
discusstd tht four reports of
tht Cammittet and propased.
vithout a vote and without
objection, that tht Committet
of Good offices should contin-
ue its vork for the peaceful
adjustment ot the situation in
Indonesia.

INTERIM COMMITTEE

D.iring June tht work et the
Interim Committee et tht Cen-
tral Assembly vas carried on
in three sub-committees where
studies vert made et tht ma-
chinery for peaceful settle-
ment of disputes, limitations
on tht use ot the veto in the
Securi ty Counci 1, and tht fu-
ture et tht Interim Committet -
%hich vas set up by tht Centr-
al Assembly for a period et
ont year. Canada vas one et 15
members et tht sub-committee
which studied the question et
voting procedure in the Secu-

enable it ta receive reports
tram end give advice te ad hoc
cammittees and commissions et
tht Central Assembly. This
suggestion vas included te
clarity a situation such as
occurred when tht Korean Com-
mission consulted vith the
Interim Committee on tht hold-
ing of elections in Korea. 'lie
Committee instructed it to go
ahead vith elections in tht
southern part ef the country.
Canada opposed this move, ar-
guing that such instructions
vert ultra vires S'ince tht
Committet did net have tht
paver to alter reselutions et
tht General Assembly. lTe As-
sembly resolution instructed
tht Korean Commission te hold
elections for a national gev-
ernment et the whole country,
net just for part et it.


